
 

SCOTT DUNEDIN TRAGIC ACCIDENT 
 

Scott Technology (NZX:SCT), AUCKLAND, NZ (28 April 2025) 

The thoughts of everyone at Scott Technology are with the family of an employee who passed away at our 

Dunedin site on Thursday, 24 April.  

We are deeply saddened by this tragic event and our priority is supporting and protecting the family, friends 

and colleagues. Out of respect, we ask for privacy at this time.   

We are continuing to work with Police and other authorities to establish the circumstances of this tragic 

accident. 

ENDS 

 

 
For more information, visit www.scottautomation.com or contact: 
 

 
Mike Christman 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
+64 21 679 975  
mike.christman@scottautomation.com 

Media:  
Eugene Afanasy 
Communications Manager 
 
+64 21 0852 4832 
e.afanasy@scottautomation.com 
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